
From: peter keyton 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 10:47 AM
To: BMSDC Planning Mailbox <planning@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref. DC/24/00387

For the attention of Philip Isbell.
To Mr Philip Isbell.
Apologies for the delay in returning the information you have requested to enable you to proceed with my application.
I include in this email a copy of an appropriate site plan as requested.
Outlined in blue is the extent of the land that I own. Within that (Outlined in red) is the site of the domestic curtilage of the
caravan for which the certificate of lawfulness is sought. And blocked in black is the position of the caravan. I apologise if this was
unclear on my site boundary and location plan.
The caravan has been moved around on the land owned by myself over the years. Usually when it due for replacement as you will
appreciate. Sometimes there has been two caravans on site while the previous one is being dismantled  or removed but only one
has been lived in at any one time.
The other plans/ photos included in the application are an attempt to show the various positions of the caravan/ previous
caravans in  the past.
I hope this will help.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything else you require.
Yours.
Peter Keyton.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android


